Hampson Davina LSPG Sol C2

T A AR SN O
From: Hampson Davina LSPG Sol C2
Sent: 01 December 2003 17:56
To: Taylor Jill DOH GS!
Cc: Gutowski Richard DOH GS!; Kathuria Sunny DOH GSlI; Stallibrass Julia DOH GS!
Subject: RE: Recombinant Clotting Factors

Jill

T nave seen Richard's note to Frank Hill but do not have the draft letter

last week that you are referring to. 1 do not have any of the details of N
proposed. We could get the judgement any day would you be able to wait a

longer. Subject to understanding more of what it is that is now being proposed it
seems to me that if you want to send out anything the Jjudgment we should ss advice
from Counsel first on what you want to say. 1 could come to the meeting on Wednesday

hut would need to leave al about 11.00 - what do you think?
Davina

~~~~~ Original Message--=--=

From: Jill.Taylor GRO-C i[mailto:Jill.Taylor GRO-C i
Sent: 01 December 2003 11:44

To: Julia.Stallibrass GRO-C | Sunny.Kathuria GRO-C i
Davina.Hampson GRO-C '

Cc: Richard.Gutowskil GRO-C i

Subject: Re: Recombinant Clotting lFactors

Thank you for coming back to us about the proposed meelting with Richard Gultowski or
recombinant clotting factors. As the meeting has to be this week the only day

possible is Wednesday 3rd December. We will meet at 10.00am in BRoom 633B SKH Lo

agree the format of the letter Lo cover Frank Hill's drafr letter which was circulated
ast week.

Davina

T am sorry that you will be unable to attend this meeting. Richard has asked 1f you
have any idea when the Judgement will come out and is your advice still that we don't
start the roll out programme until the Judgement is received piease?

Thanks

Jill

- - Disclaimer - -

This e-mail and any files transmitted with 1t are confidential. Tf you are nolb the
intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other
action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If vou are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply
function and then permanently delete what you have received.

Tncoming and oulbgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitor the
Department of Health's policy on the use of electronic
information on Lhe Department of Health's e-mail i
http://www.doh.qov.uk/emalldiscLaimer.htm

DHSC0016992_0001
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From: Hampson Davina LSPG Sol C2

Sent: 01 December 2003 17:56

To: Taylor Jill DOH GSI

Cc: Gutowski Richard DOH GSI; Kathuria Sunny DOH GSI; Stallibrass Julia DOH GSI
Subject: RE: Recombinant Clotting Factors

Jill

I have seen Richard's note to Frank Hill but do not have the draft letter circulated
last week that you are referring to. I do not have any of the details of what is being
proposed. We could get the judgement any day would you be able to wait a little
longer. Subject to understanding more of what it is that is now being proposed it
seems to me that if you want to send out anything the judgment we should seek advice
from Counsel first on what you want to say. I could come to the meeting on Wednesday

but would need to leave at about 11.00 - what do you think?
Davina

————— Original Message--—-—

From: Jill.Taylor GRO-C ! ([mailto:Jill.Taylox GRO-C |
Sent: 01 December 2003 11:44

To: Julia.Stallibrass! GRO-C ! Sunny.Kathurial GRO-C i
Davina.Hampsor GROC i

Cc: Richard.Gutowski GRO-C i

Subject: Re: Recombinant Clotting Factors

Thank you for coming back to us about the proposed meeting with Richard Gutowski on
recombinant clotting factors. As the meeting has to be this week the only day
possible is Wednesday 3rd December. We will meet at 10.00am in Room 633B SKH to
agree the format of the letter to cover Frank Hill's draft letter which was circulated
last week.

Davina

I am sorry that you will be unable to attend this meeting. Richard has asked if you
have any idea when the Judgement will come out and is your advice still that we don't
start the roll out programme until the Judgement is received please?

Thanks

Jill

- - Disclaimer - -

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential. If you are not the
intended recipient, any reading, printing, storage, disclosure, copying or any other
action taken in respect of this e-mail is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by using the reply
function and then permanently delete what you have received.

Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with the
Department of Health's policy on the use of electronic communications. For more
information on the Department of Health's e-mail policy click here
http://www.doh.gov.uk/emaildisclaimer.htm
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